
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Graeme Barclay 
11 December 2008 11: 16 
Damian Sharp; Jim McEwan 
Steven Bell; Susan Clark 
RE: Utilities delivery dates 

Damien/Jim, this will have an impact on what MUDFA were proposing to do in January, in terms of carrying out 
some diversions in advance of the IFC issuance. We can identify potential easy wins with minimum risk, but I really 
need to see the IFA's first. 
Will review situation with JJ next week. 

Graeme 

Graeme Barclay 
Construction Director - MUDFA 

tie Limited 
MUDFA 
Western Harbour 
Leith Docks 
Edinburgh EH6 6QF 

Tel: 
Fax: 
Mob: 
Email: graeme.barclay@tie.ltd.uk 

www.tramsforedinburgh.com 
www.tie.ltd.uk 

From: Damian Sharp 
Sent: 09 December 2008 15:20 
To: Jim McEwan 
Cc: Steven Bell; Graeme Barclay; Susan Clark 
Subject: Utilities delivery dates 

Jim 

To confirm our conversation. 

Alan Dolan confirmed just now that the IFA for Plates 6-10 would be delayed for at least a further week and a half. 

The IFA was due on 5 December. 

Alan did not give details of the consequence but since the design is done by the same team I believe that there will 
be at least a two working weeks delay to the production of Plates 1-5. 

Alan blamed the delay on the prioritisation of other tasks - (1) Haymarket (2) West Maitland Street (3) the Mound 

(general utilities not the specialist gas). However, these priorities were known when SOS gave 5 December as the 
due date for the IFA. 

SOS gave no warning that there were any issues with the design programme. 

Damian 
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Damian Sharp 
Project Manager 

tie Limited 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh EH12 SHD 

Tel: 
Fax 

www.tramsforedinburgh.com 
www.tie.ltd.uk 
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